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WAH CHANG CORPORATION o375
ALBANY, OREGON

June 3, 1958

Mr. Lyall E., Johnson
Chief, Licensing Branch

Division of Licensing & Regulation : 4

U, 3, Atomic Energy Commission 4 4

Washington 25, D. C. Ref: DLR:QMF 7
40-948 Y

Dear Mr., Johnson:

In compliance with your letter of May 9, we wish to report
the following:

1. Alr contamination surveys. A Gast Alr Sampler, Model AD-
440, was purchased and survey sanples have been sent to
the laboratory for analysis,

. Posting the storage room containing the bulk of the thorium
with radiation signs has been completed,

3. Posting of the large room containing the six electric induc-
tion ‘ur aces: The door entrance tc the furnace platfomm
and the stﬂur.re\}s rising to the furnace platform have been
;.o:-teﬂ with radiation signs.

4, The four furnaces containing approximately 160 pounds of
ThO, have each been posted with a radiation sign.
-

Yours very truly,

WAH CHANG CORPORATICH
ALBANY DIVISION
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RINGING TOMORROW CLOSER WITH NEW METAlsﬂ/
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